
RAe I N G U P D ATE

On January 24th a meeting was held to
discuss our progress on wheel-to-wheel racing.
Everything is on schedule and we will be
racing this spring. Our first event will be
a drivers school at Hawaii Raceway Park.
The weekend school will include classroom
training on Saturday and three or more hours
of on-track instruction on Sunday. The
drivers school will conclude with a practice
race so that all of the students will have
a chance to make use of their newly acquired
racing skills. A second drivers school will
be scheduled this summer and a regional race
this fall.

I'd once again like to encourage any of
you who would like to participate, but have
not yet purchased a car, to consider an
improved touring car. This is probably the
least expensive approach and if we concentrate
our efforts on a few classes, we'll have
more exciting racing. At this point in time
the ITS class seems to have the most drivers.

We also need workers. The best way to find
out if you'd like to race fn the future is to
work an event. You'll find out that working
can be a great experience and a lot of fun.

If you want ta be a part of .this program
as a driver or a worker, please call me,
M.G. Lewis, 672-8255 or talk to me at the
solo events so that we can include you on
our mailing list.
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